
NITNC                      Meeting Minutes                         February 14, 2023                                  20 Attendees 

 

 

Terry Deno opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Jeanine McKinney gave the Treasurer’s report.  $30.00 was collected at the last meeting bringing the 
balance in the account to $6,506.49. 

Lieutenant Jake Jensen reported on the crime in our area.  There were a number of garage burglaries in 
the newer homes located North of Barnes Rd in Sundance Meadows.  In some cases, access was gained 
by breaking into cars  that were parked outside with garage door openers in sight.  The suspect was 
caught and is now in jail.   The State Farm Insurance and the Texaco Station on Indian Trail were also 
burglarized. 

He said the increased Emphasis Patrol lately on Indian Trail and the 30 mph signs posted have helped to 
decrease speeding. 

He also gave advice on how to avoid Scams.  Never give out any personal information on the phone.  Be 
wary of callers that say you must act immediately.  

  

Nancy Perkins gave an update on the Cop Shop.  It is located in the Shadle Center area at 2215 W. 
Wellesley.  Hours are 10-2pm Monday through Saturday, with additional hours on Wednesday 4-7p.m. 

There is a Shred Day planned to be held on April 28th from 11-2p.m. 

 

Kevin Freibott, Senior Planner for the City of Spokane, spoke about a Comprehensive Plan to address our  
on- going housing crisis in Spokane.  It is called Shaping Spokane Housing.  It is designed to research and 
explore the growth and development in the city.  It aims to address our housing needs while preserving 
community character and livability.  A survey is available for the community to express their ideas on 
this topic.  More information can be found at ShapingSpokaneHousing.com. 

 

Mark Davies presented a report from the Community Assembly: 

  NITNC February 14, 2023 CA Report 

The community is invited to take housing survey:  Put a voice on your housing story, your concerns, 
hopes, and dreams for the  future  of  housing  choice! Link provided below: 

https://my.spokanecity.org/news/stories/2023/01/27/the-future-of-housing-for-all/ 

 



The 2023 Community Engagement Grant Training will be held Monday, March 13, 6:30 p.m. at the West 
Central Community Center (1603 N Belt). The in person and ZOOM training will review the guidelines, 
discuss major program components, and offer an opportunity to connect with your Budget Committee 
Liaison. 

Neighborhood councils are encouraged to send the grant coordinator or a representative to stay current 
with the program. 

Before the training event, the materials will be posted online, along with other related documents 
regarding performance measures, pricing sheet, and the checklist for application approval. The link to 
the Zoom meeting will be posted as well. 

Mobile Speed sign applications due by April 7. 

Clean Up Coordinator training is this Friday, February 17 at 6:30 pm. The training will take place at the 
West Central Community Center in the Newton room. There will be a virtual option available for those 
who are unable to attend in person, however in-person attendance is preferred. 

City Council is taking applications for the locations of the next round of school zone speed cameras.  Do 
we want to apply for cameras on Shawnee near WoodRidge school? 

The Spokesman Review publishes "The Voice" by Sky Lynnem in the sunday edition hitghlighting 
Neighborhoods.  Most of the information has not been updated recently.  If we would like to have 
Neighborhood events highlighted or to update the Neighborhood infotmation, contact her via email at 
skylynnem@spokesman.com. 

Patrick Striker is the new Director of Office of Neighborhood Services.  He is reaching out to all the 
neighborhoods asking what can ONS do to help the Neighborhood Councils and what can they do to 
improve.  Patrick is the former head of C O P S. 

Terry closed the meeting at 8:30p.m.  The next meeting will be March 14, 2023. 

 

  

 


